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The Honorable Fred Patton, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 519C-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Patton: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2521 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2521 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2521 would create the Revised Uniform Athlete Agents Act.  The bill would 

consolidate and update existing statutes and include additional information to be collected as part 

of the existing application process.  In addition, the bill would remove the procedure for service of 

process from statute and place the procedure in rules and regulations.   The bill would also make 

a number of technical corrections. 

 

 According to the Secretary of State, enactment of HB 2521 would have no fiscal effect on 

agency operations. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Sandy Tompkins, Office of the Secretary of State  


